
Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriation Act (CRRSAA)  

As a result of the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) of 2021, 
Chattahoochee Technical College (CTC) was allocated funds to distribute to students in need.  CTC has 
created a two-stage process for the distribution of CRRSAA funds.   

Eligible students in need may receive CRRSAA funds according to the Stage One or Stage Two process 
described below. The following student groups are ineligible for receiving these funds: 

• Dual Enrollment students 
• Students who, for residency purposes, are coded as international students 
• Visiting transient students. 

Stage One 
Students whose Expected Family Contribution (EFC) on the FAFSA indicates need will receive 
supplemental funds during this stage.  No application is necessary.  Funds will be distributed to students 
per the regular college refund process.  Each student in this category will receive $500.  Students who 
currently have account balances due may use funds toward their account balance. Students who do not 
currently have a FAFSA on file with the CTC Office of Financial Aid should apply in stage two. 

Stage Two 
Students who did not qualify under Stage One above, but have financial need due to the pandemic may 
apply for CRRSAA funds. Completed applications must be submitted between March 12 - April 12, 2021. 
Funds will be dispersed to approved students after a review period, per CTC’s regular refund process. 
Students who currently owe funds to the College may use CRRSAA funds to pay account balances.  The 
deadline for CCRSAA Fund applications is April 12, 2021.  
 
Additional Note: Students who received funds in Stage One as outlined above are not eligible for 
additional CRRSAA funds. They should not apply for additional funds in Stage Two.  
 
 

 

https://chattahoocheetech.presence.io/form/chattahoochee-tech-crrsaa-application

